
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear colleague, 
 
Invitation to new models of care event 
 
It’s been two years since we carried out a comprehensive engagement programme across Fylde 
and Wyre in relation to our 2030 Vision for health and care. As part of that engagement process, 
we wanted to make sure that our key stakeholders, including partners, patients and the public, 
were able to make a meaningful contribution to our plans and integrate our priorities with theirs. 
 
Under our ‘vision’ we are continuing to develop our ‘new models of care’, which put patients at 
the centre of their treatment. The new models are made up of extensive care, enhanced primary 
care and episodic care. These services are less fragmented, better coordinated and much less 
confusing to patients.   
 
We have looked at our population in its entirety when developing these services. Extensive care 
aims to help that small proportion of the population aged over 60 with two or more complex 
conditions. Enhanced primary care is designed for the slightly larger group of people with one 
complex condition. Episodic care is aimed at helping the rest of the population when they need 
support – for instance when you have a cough or cold. 
 
The overriding aim is to use our resources better so that patients have an improved 
experience of care.  
 
In relation to extensive care, we consulted at length with our stakeholders in the early part of 
2014, before the service went live in June this year – it is already proving successful.  
 
Under our ‘In Fylde & Wyre’ engagement programme, we would now like to seek your views on 
episodic care and enhanced primary care, including integrated neighbourhood teams. We’re 
holding a number of events where you can find out more about our new models of care, ask 
questions and help to shape the service.  
 
The events will: 
 

• explain how these services will help to address the challenges currently faced by the 
NHS locally; 

• ‘walk’ you through thinking to date about how the new service will work; and 
• seek your feedback which will be fed into the service design process. 
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Four events will be taking place across Fylde and Wyre in January and February, the details of 
which are below: 
 
 
Thornton Methodist Church 
Victoria Road East, FY5 5HQ 
Tuesday 19 January 2016 
10am-12pm 
 

 
YMCA Lofthouse Building, Fleetwood 
London Street, FY7 6JL  
Tuesday 26 January 2016 
10am-12pm 
 

 
Kirkham Community Centre 
Mill Street, PR4 2AN 
Thursday 28 January 2016 
10am-12pm 
 

 
The Eco Pod, Lytham 
Park View Centre, Park View Road, FY8 4JE 
Thursday 4 February 2016 
2pm-4pm 
 

 
 
Places are limited, if you would like to attend one of the above events please email 
enquiries@fyldeandwyreccg.nhs.uk or call 01253 956400 to confirm your attendance by 
Monday 4 January 2016. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Dr Tony Naughton 
Clinical Chief Officer  
NHS Fylde and Wyre CCG 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Chair – Mary Dowling                                     Clinical Chief Officer - Dr Tony Naughton 
 

mailto:enquiries@fyldeandwyreccg.nhs.uk

